Minutes of October 11, 2005 

The meeting was called to order at 7:33 P.M. by President Sal Corsino. 

The large number of absent members was noted. 

The minutes of the previous meeting were accepted.(Moved by Sparks, second by Murray) 

Sal Corsino reminded all members that the rating forms were available on the website and that he had hard copies for those that did not have access to it. He further reminded all members that the ratings were mandatory and due at the banquet meeting. 

Frank Sparks administered a pop quiz/refresher exam (10 questions). After a sufficient time period for all to complete the quiz, Frank reviewed the answers and conducted a discussion on several of the topics on which the questions touched (including,substitution procedures, P.K.s, pre-game conferences, wearing of any jewelry) and on other topics of concern (Preparedness- having the proper equipment available at the field, injuries and removal of the player if coach or trainer enter field, adult timers, etc.). 

Bob Murray reminded members to visit the website daily and to make sure games were addressed (i.e. accepted or rejected). Although many of the ADs and schools were getting better about calling referees or Bob if the games are canceled due to inclement weather, it was still a good idea to call the school if there was some doubt about the weather and you have not received a call. Best to call the schools after 1:00 P.M. 

Frank Pach solicited more sign-ups for the banquet which will be held on November 21, 2005 @ Dino's Pizza Restaurant on Route 81 in Higganum. Frank has responses from 19 of 44 members. 

Sal Corsino then sought nominations for the Sportsmanship award. 

The following were nominated after discussion for each suggested team: 

BOYS- Old Saybrook GIRLS- Hale Ray- East Haddam 

Coginchaug - Durham Morgan - Clinton 

Morgan - Clinton Daniel Hand - Madison 

Old Lyme Coginchaug - Durham 

Joe Schettino reported for the Constitution committee that the draft will be presented at the October 24th meeting and presented for a vote at the banquet meeting. 

Jack Nelan must be reminded that nominations are due at the next meeting on the 24th. 

Members were reminded that any DQs must be mailed to Tom Dolan. 

A motion to adjourn was made by Frank Sparks and seconded Bud Gould. Meeting adjourned at 9:05 P.M. 

These are the minutes; the attendance sheet is in the mail. Also, on a personal note, please correct the area code for my cell phone in our book directory. It is 203 not 860. It is correct on the website. Thanks. 

Joe Schettino 

